PSU employees may authorize payroll deductions for United Way from their bi-weekly
paycheck.

Employees must complete a United Way pledge/deduction card to start the deduction. A
new card must be completed for each calendar year. Deductions can be one-time only
or a specific amount withheld until a maximum amount is deducted. A minimum of $1.00
must be deducted through payroll deduction.
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